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Fall 2003 

 

H ello everyoneH ello everyoneH ello everyoneH ello everyone ; 

Welcome to the fifth issue of our family newsletter. To reiterate from my previous 

correspondence, as the descendants of Jerre’ Moreland and Pearl Scruggs we all share 

a common heritage.  It is my aim to pass along to you and your families some of the 

chronicles that I am collecting on our ancestors.   I hope that you will share it with your 

children so that they can also understand how firmly rooted we are into the history of our 

country.   In this issue I’ll be introducing you all to the first of our family to set foot on 

the shores of America  

 

A QUOTE TO NOTE    

"Things don't turn up in this world until somebody turns them up." 

                                                          James A. Garfield 

                                                                                           

Always open for suggestions as to what you might want to look for in future issues of 

“Our Family Story”.   Best Wishes to all!! 

 

Frederick Siler 

889 Dante Court 

Mantua, NJ 08051 

Phone: 856.468.9394 

Email: silrem@comcast.net 


